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7th July 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
ACTIVITIES WEEK 2022 
 
We are delighted to announce that Activities Week will be taking place this year in 
our final week of the summer term (18th – 21st July 2022) 
 
Your child has been allocated a group:  
 
The groups will be taking part in different activities daily: 
 

Group Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

One Moors Valley Historic Dockyard 
Local walk and 
school activities 

Two 
Local walk and 
school activities 

Moors Valley Historic Dockyard 

Three Historic Dockyard 
Local walk and 
school activities 

Moors Valley 

 
On Thursday 21st July (last day of term, 1pm finish) all pupils will watch the 
production of Beauty and the Beast presented by the drama group. 
 

• You may wish to provide your child with a small sum of money to purchase a 
souvenir or refreshments - we recommend no more than £3 a day; 

• Please ensure that you provide your child with appropriate clothing (e.g. 
cap/sun hat) and footwear for the activity and weather conditions; 

• A named, refillable water bottle – water only (no fizzy/energy drinks please); 

• Sun cream if the weather is hot; 

• A packed lunch will be required every day, however if your child qualifies for 
free school meals, this will be provided. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact school directly. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Smith 
Activities Week Co-ordinator 
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